Clenchwarton Primary School
Weekly Newsletter - 4th February 2022

Hello everyone,

Please see page 2 of this Newsletter for details of how to claim your
free tickets.

Reception class had a fabulous day on Tuesday with their medieval
celebration.

Parent Consultations:-

Tuesday 22nd February (3.30pm-5pm)
Wednesday 23rd February (4pm-7.30pm)

Unfortunately due to the prevalence of COVID-19, we have made the
decision to revert back to virtual parent consultations in February. We
understand that this may cause disappointment, but when cases have
declined, we plan for each class to invite parents in to look at their
child's books and join us for a cup of tea and a chat. We thank you for
your understanding. See letter now emailed.

- -
Please remember that school registration is 8.50am prompt. ' - ’@@‘,ﬁb

Please be reminded to kindlK name all school uniform. If you have lost

any uniform, please check the lost property box. CELEBRATION

If you have any concerns, please telephone or email the school office. We will keep you | ;
informed of your child's progress or any other incidents which happen in school.As al- Lost PW@F@%% \
ways, we want to ensure that your experience at Clenchwarton Primary is a positive one. 3
If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone or email the school
office.

If your child is not well or has an appointment, it would be appreciated if you could kind-
ly inform the office and not put messages of these types on Class Dojo. If you have
changed your mobile telephone number, please could you inform the school office of this.

Have a lovely weekend however you decide to spend it.

'S
Best wishes place2Be

Ms J Borley CHILDREN'S e T e
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Attendance Head lice

Please check your

Reception: 85.31% child’s hair as soon as
Year 1: 90.26% possible and treat, if

Year 2: 91.83%
Year 3: 77.12%
Year 4: 69.59%

Year 5: 57.74% N w,
Year 6: 60.49% ﬁ”‘

necessary. Thank you.
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Congratulations to *Year 2*

www.clenchwartonprimary.co.uk Folloy Us On
twitter INTERNATIONAL

SCHOOL AWARD

Governors email address: chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk




Dear Parent,

As promised, we are now able to offer you 2 x Free tickets for not just one but two of our upcoming
Peterborough United First team games. The first against Preston FC on Saturday 12* February (3PM
Kick Off) and the second against Reading FC on Wednesday 16" February (7:45PM Kick Off — During
Half Term week)

You can claim 2 x Free tickets for both games!!

The games will be played at:
Weston Homes Stadium,
London Road,
Peterborough,

PE2 8AL

Please follow the instructions below to claim your tickets:

HOW TO BOOK YOUR FREE TICKETS

1. Visit https://login.theposh.com to create a new account or login if you have an existing account.
2. Complete or update your profile if necessary and then go to “Link Account Number” and make
sure you have a linked ticketing account. If you do not have an existing ticketing account, click to
create one.

3. Once logged into your online ticketing account, you MUST then visit...
https://theposh.cc/Clenchwarton26 to apply the permissions on your account.

4. Choose the home game against Preston by clicking on find tickets.

5. Select seats choosing Adult (School) and U18 (School) in the DESKGO Stand (subject to
availability).

6. Add any additional tickets & complete your purchase. We recommend you choose the e-
ticket/digital ticket option. Please note that you will still need to enter card details for verification
purposes even if the balance to pay is zero.

- After you have done this and claimed your Preston game free tickets, repeat all of this to
claim your free tickets for the Reading game, you will just have to change Step 4 and select
the Reading game.

If you have any issues, please contact me — bobby.copping@theposh.com

Many thanks,
Bobby Copping
Head of Schools Initiative



% Norfolk County Council has a

SCHOOL CROSSING
PATROL VACANCY

Clenchwarton Primary School, 139
Main Road, Clenchwarton.

5 hours weekly from 8.30 am to 9.00 am and
2.50 pm to 3.20 pm during term times.

Training & uniform provided.

For any queries about the role please contact
Adrian Buck, School Crossing Patrol Manager at
adrian.buck@norfolk.gov.uk or on 07766 800621

To apply online please visit the below website:
www.norfolk.gov.uk/norfolkfireservicejobs

The closing date
for applications is AR

Sunday 20th February 2022

= Norfolk

NS County Council




P.T.A. ’“?‘*g%';'yi?t ¥ oy mnchtime Co \

. Faster f - 7. :
&? 29 Y Please see the school website for
Hello everyone, 1% . 9 Z the menu. If your child has any die-
tary requirements that we are not
We are organising for an Easter/Mother’s day e aware of, please inform the school
office.

mug (designed by your child at a cost of £6.50). H |
A template has been sent home and a copy of M S ’D%

also available on page 4 of this newsletter. + . Bookings via ParentPay, by mid-
Deadline for orders will be no later than 11th night on a Sunday.

February 2022 including payment via ParentPay.

Thank you.
Dates for your diary:-

10.02.22—Valentine’s Day Disco—CANCELLED

21.03.22—Easter Raffle after school

01.04.22—PTA to delivery Easter Eggs-Please let the school know
of any dietary requirements.

17.05.22—Bingo—More details to follow

17.06.22—Summer Fair—More details to follow

07.07.22—Summer Disco-More details to follow

08.07.22—Year 6 Leavers BBQ-More details to follow

Please be aware all dates may be subject to change. Thank you for
all your support.

Many thanks

PTA

@e our circumstances changed recentlx
We are now able to offer a virtual clinic for any queries/advice/
support for pre-existing or new concern's which you may have

about your child’s learning, including medical conditions and
mental health concerns.

You may be eligible for Free School Meals!

The school receives funding for each child who
comes under Pupil Premium (including FSM). You
can apply online:-

Virtual SEND Clinic

Wednesd ays 9-12 https://lwww.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals.

)

Should you wish to arrange an appointment please contact your F R E E : *

schools office to arrange your 10 minute slot, then a link will be
\ i e S R A i

forwarded to you. All meetings will be held via Zoom.
ParentPay Lunches

Please book school lunches via ParentPay before midnight on a Sunday. Thank you.

Please make any outstanding payments on ParentPay ASAP. All payments will need to be made online as we are now
a cashless school.

Free Schools Meals on-Line

Please visit:- https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals.

( School Calendar \Ai \
="
Please note that the West Norfolk Academies Trust school calendar for 2021/2022 & . 4\l\
2022/2023 can be located from the school’s website. School holiday dates are slightly dif-

ferent to NCC.

Thank you.
N J




Class Fundraising

Mug Template

---------------------------

Your child has created a unique design which is available to buy on a
professionally printed mug.

To order, please fill in the details below and return this template (payment is via your

ParentPay account)

Purchasing this item, printed with your child’s design, will help raise funds for your school.
For each mug purchased, £1.80 goes to school funds.

Pack Size | Quantity | Unit Price

Total

Single Mug

£6.50

| confirm that a payment of £.......cccccveennne

for the above item(s), has been made via ParentPay.

Parent/Guardian SigNatUure. . . s e ssies

Dated.....oceeeevie e




NORFOLK CONSTABULARY INTERNET SAFETY WEBINARS FOR PARENTS AND
CARERS.

Dear Parents / Carers,

Keeping children safe online is a huge priority for us within the Norfolk Constabu-
lary’s Youth Engagement and Safer Schools Teams. The internet is an amazing
tool, however, many of the issues the Police deal with when it comes to young peo-
ple involve online behaviour. The recent Ofcom “Children and parents: media use
and attitudes report” (2021) found that 97% of children aged 5 - 15 watch content on
video sharing platforms. Only 30% of parents use controls to restrict their chil-
dren’s access to inappropriate content and just over half of 12-15s have had some
form of negative online experience.

One of our Safer Schools Support Workers, along with a Safer Schools Police Of-
ficer, will be running some webinars on the dates below in which we will provide
advice and guidance for parents and carers about how to keep their children safe
online. We will talk about the apps and websites young people are likely to be ac-
cessing and the risks they face when using these. We will highlight some of the
things that parents and carers should be aware of that might indicate that their chil-
dren are experiencing difficulties online and we will give advice on what to do
about this and how to have conversations about internet safety. We expect the
webinar will last around an hour and there will be the opportunity to ask any ques-
tions you may have about the subject.

Dates Available.
Monday 77 February at 12:00pm
Wednesday 9" February at 12:00pm

The webinar will be held on Microsoft Teams. Please email the Youth Engagement
Team mailbox YouthEngagementEvents@norfolk.police.uk, stating the date you
wish to attend and we will send you the link to the meeting. (Please note, you
should just be able to click on the link in order to access the meeting. You do not
need to download the Microsoft Teams app!)

We look forward to seeing you there.

The Youth Engagement Team
Norfolk Constabulary.


mailto:YouthEngagementEvents@norfolk.police.uk

Diary Dates

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change.

Diary dates are also located on the school website.

Tuesday 8th February 2022

Yr 4 Assembly—Year 4 parents/carers invited. —CANCELLED

Thursday 10th February 2022

Yr 6—Trip to Duxford—Google link now sent and payment via ParentPay. Thank
you.

Friday 11th February 2022

place2Be’S

CHILDREN'S
MENTAL HEALTH

WEEK

7 - 13 FEBRUARY 2022

Children’s Mental Health Week—Non uniform day. Dress to express. We will not
be collecting donations on this day.

Friday 11th February 2022

Break up at usual time for half term.

Monday 21st February 2022

School reopens at usual time. Registration 8.50am

Tuesday 22nd February 2022

Parent consultations—3.30pm-5pm

Wednesday 23rd February 2022

Parent consultations—4pm-7.30pm

Thursday 3rd March 2022

World Book Day—More details to follow.

Monday 7th March 2022

Year 2—Trip to Norwich Castle-Payment via ParentPay.

Thursday 10th March 2022

Yr 6 Assembly—Year 6 parent/carers invited.

Tuesday 8th March 2022

Yr 5 Assembly-Year 5 parents/carers invited.

Friday 18th March 2022

%E

Red Nose Day—To order your Red Nose, please book via ParentPay.

Monday 28th March 2022

Yr 1 Assembly— Year 1 parents/carers invited.

Friday 1st April 2022

Break up at usual time for Easter Holidays

Wednesday 20th April 2022

School reopens at usual time. Registration 8.50am

Monday 9th May 2022

SATS week for Year 6

Monday 16th May 2022

SATS week for Year 2

Monday 23rd May 2022

SATs week for Year 2

Monday 11th July 2022

Year 6—Hilltop

Thursday 21st July 2022

Break up for Summer Holidays.




After School Clubs commence from Monday 10th January 2022

Monday’s—Cookery Club with Mrs Adair—(4 weeks only) - 17.02.22 to 07.02.22

Tuesday’s—Musical Theatre Workshop with Mrs Waterston—KS2 only (11.01.22 to 22.03.22-10 weeks)
Tuesday’s—ICT Club with Mrs Bloodworth-Year 1 to Year 6 only-(11.01.22 to 22.03.22-10 weeks)
Tuesday’s- Eco Brick Club with Mrs Tarsey-(11.01.22 to 22.03.22-10 weeks)

Wednesday’s—Multi Sports with ICS Coaching—(12.01.22 to 23.03.22-10 weeks)
Thursday’s—Football with ICS Coaching- (12.01.22 to 23.03.22-10 weeks)

Friday’s—Gymnastics with Premier Sports premier-education.com to book!

PE—Spring Term 1

Monday’s—Year 2 and Year 5
Tuesday’s—Year 1 and Year 6
Wednesday’s—Reception
Thursday’s—Year 3 and Year 4

This is for your information:- Pupils to be shown how to dress appropriately for PE (appropriate clothing, long hair tied back
away from the eyes, no hard head accessories)

Earrings. Ideally pupils will remove earrings however, pupils unable to remove earrings should make them safe by
taping, front and back, which may offer a measure of protection. The taping should be sufficient to prevent the stud post pene-
trating the bone behind the ear should an unintentional blow be received from equipment such as a ball or a person. The tap-
ing may be done at home for younger children (as stated Safe Practice in PE and School Sport and Physical Activity 2016).

Morning Club Spaces are available for the morning club which runs everyday in the hall from 7.40 am-8.40 am. If you would like
your child to take part. Please email . If your child is not attending an
afternoon club for any reason, please inform the school office with the reason. Thanks.
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